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Announcement for Applications for NABH Certification of HIS/ EMR Systems 

Dear Colleagues, 

As you are aware that NABH has recently launched the NABH Standards for HIS/ EMR systems during 

National Patient Safety Conference held on 17th September 2024. The standards are now available for 

free download from NABH website (www.nabh.co) under the resource section. 

With this, NABH acquires the unique distinction of having clinical standards for hospitals, digital health 

standards for hospitals, and standards for HIS/EMR products - fully aligned and consistent with each 

other. The standards are focused on standardizing the offerings of HIS and EMR products which serve 

as a digital backbone of today's healthcare ecosystem. The standards also include the interoperability 

and certification requirements of the National Health Authority (NHA)'s ABDM platform. These standards 

will help in building robust, transparent, efficient, scalable, and interoperable digital healthcare 

infrastructure in the country. 

NABH is offering certification scheme as per the standards for HIS/EMR Systems with two maturity levels, 

i.e. Basic and Advanced. The validity of certification will be for two years. 

NABH will be starting registrations from 1st December for all HIS/EMR applicants on NABH portal. 

To ensure preparedness of HIS/EMR applicants, it is advised that following documents are available at 

time if registration: 

• ABDM certificate (M1, M2, M3) 

• WASA certificate 

• ISO certification (Optional) 

We believe adhering to these newly established standards will not only strengthen your product’s market 

position but also significantly contribute to the overall improvement of healthcare services. 

To facilitate your understanding and compliance with these standards, detailed guidelines and resources 

will be available soon on the NABH website. We encourage you to mark your calendars and prepare for 

the registration process starting on 1st December 2024. 

For more information and to stay updated, please visit the official NABH website or contact us at 

dh2support@nabh.co for further assistance. 

Thank you for your continued commitment to advancing healthcare technology. Together, let’s make a 

meaningful impact on the healthcare ecosystem. 

Thanking you, 
 
Sincerely yours, 

 
(Dr. Atul Mohan Kochhar) 
CEO-NABH 
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